ATTACHMENT NO. IX-D

ATTACHMENT NO. IX-D: Acceptance of Donations

Suggested Motion: Move to accept the donations from Ayre Excavating,

Jakes Electric and Poplar Grove State Bank for the

maintenance of the football field.

Recommended Action: Approve the motion.

Ayre Excavating, Jakes Electric and Poplar Grove State Bank generously donated from \$250 to \$500 each to the district to be used for the maintenance of the football field. Please accept these generous donations from our local merchants.



North Boone Community Unit School District #200 6248 North Boone School Road Poplar Grove, IL 61065 Voice: 815-765-3322

Fax: 815-765-2053

May 23, 2011

Ayre Excavating Brian Ayre P.O. Box 191 Clinton, WI 53525

Re: Donation

Dear Brian:

Thank you for your recent donation in the amount of \$250 (Check #11102) to the North Boone School District. As you have requested, these funds will be used to assist in the maintenance of the football fields. We are looking forward to a great season. Our programs continue to be successful with the donations and talents of many volunteers and community members.

Thank you again for your support.

Cathy Nelson

Sincerely,

Business Manager

cc: S. Baule



North Boone Community Unit School District #200 6248 North Boone School Road Poplar Grove, IL 61065

Voice: 815-765-3322 Fax: 815-765-2053

May 23, 2011

Jakes Electric, LLC Brian Jacobs P.O. Box 603 Clinton, WI 53525-9784

Re: Donation

Dear Jake:

Thank you for your recent donation in the amount of \$500 (Check #9628) to the North Boone School District. As you have requested, these funds will be used to assist in the maintenance of the football fields. We are looking forward to a great season. Our programs continue to be successful with the donations and talents of many volunteers and community members.

Thank you again for your support.

Cathy Nelson

Sincerely

Business Manager

cc: S. Baule



North Boone Community Unit School District #200 6248 North Boone School Road Poplar Grove, IL 61065

> Voice: 815-765-3322 Fax: 815-765-2053

May 23, 2011

Poplar Grove State Bank 109 N. State Street Poplar Grove, IL 61065

Re: Donation

Dear Kent:

Thank you for your recent donation in the amount of \$250 (Check #5974) to the North Boone School District. As you have requested, these funds will be used to assist in the maintenance of the football fields. We are looking forward to a great season. Our programs continue to be successful with the donations and talents of many volunteers and community members.

Thank you again for your support.

Cathy Nelson

Sincerely,

Business Manager

cc: S. Baule